
 

     CITY OF WASHINGTON, ILLINOIS 
      Public Hearing/City Council Communication 

 

 

 

Meeting Date:  April 1, 2024 

 

Prepared By:  Joanie Baxter, CPA – Finance Director 

 

Agenda Item:  Public Hearing/City Council – FY2025 Tentative Budget 

 

Explanation:  The public hearing for the FY2025 Proposed Budget takes place on Monday,  

April 1, 2024, at 6:30 p.m. The last three months have been devoted to developing budget and Capital 

Improvement Plan (CIP) requests, preparing department and fund summaries in ClearGov, reviewing 

internally and with City Council and making changes as needed. We have also created the ClearGov 

Digital Budget Book throughout the process.  

The link to the Digital Budget Book in dynamic form is: https://city-washington-il-budget-

book.cleargov.com/15222 

 

The link to the Budget Book in PDF form is: https://cleargov-prod.s3.amazonaws.com/budget-

book/pdf/2025_dbb_city_of_washington_1711580343869.pdf 

I would appreciate you contacting me with any questions about the proposed budget to allow me to 

provide an answer on Monday prior to the public hearing. This will streamline the process, making it 

more efficient than asking a question at the public hearing that I may not be able to answer at that time, 

in turn, delaying the process of presenting/determining a final budget for the Second Reading 

scheduled to take place on April 15th. 

Thank you. 
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